THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
NANNETTE JOHNSTON, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:
APRIL 18, 2013
SUBJECT:
Approval of Pavilion Project with aCcompanying 


nature trail and associated BG1 at Lakewood 


Elementary School
FACTS:

Lakewood Elementary is seeking permission from the Board to build a 24ft by 30ft pavilion at Lakewood Elementary School along with an accompanying Nature Trail.  The proposed cost of the pavilion and Nature Trail is estimated to be around $10,000 with funding coming from a $5,000 grant through the Hardin County Conservation District and a $5,000 grant through Lowes.  Lakewood Elementary School will be responsible for any additional costs associated with this project.  Lincoln Trail Home Builders Association have agreed to build the pavilion project.  The project and plans will receive approval from appropriate government agencies prior to the start of the project.  
The Division of Facilities requires that a BG1 be filled out for this project.  (See attached BG1).   Board Policy 5.11 requires “any major change or modification to be made in the landscape of school grounds, construction of driveways or roads across such grounds; renovation of the school buildings or the alteration of any part thereof; or the construction of buildings, playing fields, or the erection of lighting systems for such fields shall be done only after the approval of the project by the Board and appropriate state agencies.”

RECOMMENDATION


Approve the pavilion and nature trail project at Lakewood Elementary School along with the BG1 for this project.

RECOMMENDED MOTION

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the pavilion and nature trail project at lakewood Elementary School along with the BG1 for this project.

